
YALE UNIVERSITY

September 14, 1976

Ms. Laura Gilpin 
409 Camino del Monte Sol 
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87501 

Dear Ms, Gilpin«

I am writing on behalf of the Jonathan Edwards 
College Arts Committee concerning "The Aspens, 
a print of which we received from you last 
spring. After going through our own records 
and consulting James Burke, Curator of the 
Prints and Drawings in the Yale Art Gallery, 
it appears that we have not yet paid for this 
photograph, Mr. Burke’s records show that 
the cost is $75, however the Arts Committee 
must have a bill from you before payment_ 
can be made. Therefore, please send a bill 
for "The Aspens" to the Jonathan Edwards 
College Arts Committee, in care of me, at 
the address below.

Thank you very much. 

Sincerely,

Nancy Troy I
History of Art Department
Yale University
56 High Street
New Haven, Connecticut 06520


